
I recently learned while reading web sites that Remi 
recall o ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Hedges, 

3/10/2003 

Regarding repair number 62047, your Model 
UPS on 3/6/03. 

A replacement trigger guard is no longer 

customer (Steve Hedges) /!:~;!\haoo3 10: 11: 02 PM 

factory. 

I am sending this second reply to your lasf·:·:~"ltiii$~$.:#~~~::::.i$.eeking confrimation 
that you have received my Remington Model 600 Mf']'~!'!f?~ the trigger/bolt 
loci< recall/replacement. I thought that I .. .!IJ.u.~.1'·•h"l!l!:;:;:;~\lfchased delivery 
tracking and confi rmati on when I mai 1e~?:~#~:~:::J~:tf:l~:~:::::t>:ti:t:::::a,pparent1 y I did 
not. The rifle was shipped with a rep)f~::r:::::;i;J::r.;:~er form indicating my 
fo 11 owing name and address. I al so ha·a·••'•iin:i!i~ttion, written on the repair 
for, aboyt re pl acef!lent/upgrade of t~~ ..... _tri ~)'ge~::i:i~iiji~:f8~:·~·.··· can yoy confirm that 
you rece1 ved the rifle, and address ):(ti~:: quest1 o·n::::::J1i;ij~~~ the tr1 gger guard? I , .. , .. ,... . ... , .. , .. 

mailed the rifle from Greensboro, .. ~~f:th slt:P'lin~:)'.?.n February 18, 2003. 

Steve Hedges 
6106 Gwynedd Road 
Summerfield, North Carolina 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

MAE00006144 


